
Cemetery Trustee Meeting Minutes 
 
February 10th, 2017 
 
Present: Laurel Ross and Laurie Wadsworth 
 
 
Cemetery trustee responsibilities were reviewed, as the current chair, Laurel Ross, 
will not be returning when her current term is up in March. Currently there is not a 
candidate running for the open cemetery trustee position, but it was mentioned that 
a couple of people have expressed some interest and may run as write-in 
candidates. The happenings of the last year were discussed as well as possible 
future projects for 2017.  Laurel spoke with Bill LaBombard, our sexton, and he has 
agreed to stay on as sexton for 2017 but expressed that he may be interested in 
retiring as sexton in the next year or so.  All paperwork from the chair was given to 
Laurie Wadsworth in preparation for the upcoming change in trustees.  
 
 


